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Bobby's interest in photography started from take landscape photos during his 

holidays and while working abroad but because of his busy work schedule, he 

couldn't devote too much time to taking pictures.   

 

Since he semi-retired in 2018, he started to regard photography as his main 

hobby and always participates in the activities organised by photography 

groups. He also became a member of PSS and took photography courses 

conducted by PSS and other groups. 

 

From these activities, PSS and mentors have enriched his photography 

knowledge and skills. More importantly, they have inspired his passion for 

photography and the challenge of seeking improvement. 

 

Ever since he took up the Black and White Fine Art photography course 

conducted by PSS, taking good art photos is another challenge and goal he now 

pursues. Bobby is proud to have showcased his photos in The Magic of Black & 

White Exhibition 2023. 

 


